
MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  William Lichter, Village Manager 

 

FROM: David A. Hulseberg, AICP, Director of Community Development 

 

DATE: January 12, 2005  

 

SUBJECT: Intergovernmental Agreement between Lombard Park District and the 

Village of Lombard 

 

 

Attached please find the draft intergovernmental agreement between the Lombard Park District 

and the Village of Lombard.  The agreement outlines operation and maintenance responsibilities 

of the proposed playground area on the Village owned lot located between 410 and 442 W. 

Crescent.  Staff prepared an application for Community Development Block Grant funds to cover 

a portion of the costs related to this project.  The remaining costs will be absorbed by the Park 

District in exchange for use of the land.  The Village will not be contributing any hard dollars to 

the project.     

 

Please present this item to the Board of Trustees at their January 20, 2005 meeting. 

 

 

 

 

DAH/adc 

 

 

 
 


